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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NO SEPTEMBER 
BOARD OF ALDERMEN 

MEETING 
 
 
 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the Town of Mars Hill 
Mayor and Board of Aldermen will not meet in September 
due to the Labor Day Holiday. 
 
The Board of Aldermen will resume the regular meeting 
schedule with the October 7th meeting. 

 


